
Awareness on Community Service Project 

Date: 10/04/2025 

The Department of Physics & Electronics an awareness program on Community 

Service project (CSP) at 11am in Physics lab 1 on 10th April 2025.  

Acknowledging the ambiguity among the students on the community service 

project this awareness program is conducted.  

Dr.M.Surekha, head of the department of Physics and Electronics presided over the 

program. In   her opening remarks she spoke regarding the importance of 

community service project and why it is made a part of degree curriculum. All the 

first year physics honors students and the other staff of the Physics and Electronics 

department participated in the program. 

 



 

Staff explaining the importance and guidelines of CSP 


